
Long Island State Employees FCU • 250 Veterans Highway • Hauppauge, NY 11788 • TOLL FREE: 1 877 LISEFCU • www.lisefcu.org

Serving Long Island
State Employees and

Their Families since 1938
MISSION STATEMENT

The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to 
provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 
members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union.
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LOVE YOUR CREDIT UNION

Credit Unions Are Different
It’s simple. At credit unions, people are worth

more than money.
 

OUR STORY
The Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union has been in 

existence since 1938. We started out as the New York Highway Engineers 
Federal Credit Union and in the early sixties expanded our field of member-

ship to include all New York State Employees who live and work on Long 
Island. Once you become a member, your immediate family is also eligible 

for membership. “Once a member always a member.”



Members Helping Members Since 1938
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Did you know what is the
difference between
banks and Credit Unions?

Holiday Closing:
President’s Day, February 15

Winter weather 
advisory:

Now that winter is here, 
please check our website 
regularly for any early 
closings or delayed 
openings before you 
make the trip to the 
credit union.

It is important to 
appreciate and 
celebrate those 
you love! Stop by 
your favorite Credit 
Union and open an 
account for your
loved ones!

Happy
Valentine’s 
Day!

No wonder members trust their Credit Unions. 
Your Credit Union looks out for you. 
It’s always been that way... and always will be.

Open an account today and
 start saving on bank fees!

• Credit Unions exist only to serve their members, not to make profits.

• Credit Unions treat their members right, with personal service and fewer fees.

• Members own their Credit Unions. You’re not a nameless customer…. you’re an owner.

• The money you put in your Credit Union stays local.

• Credit Unions are simply “people helping people”. 


